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September 1, 2017 
 
 
Dear Student, 
 
You have shown an interest in Law Enforcement as a possible career choice.  Explorer Post 
#2 is a Law Enforcement Exploring Post affiliated with the Ramsey County Sheriff’s Office and 
BSA Learning for Life.  As an Explorer Post, we train young men and women, ages 14-20, to 
become responsible leaders, while also training them for competitions with other Law 
Enforcement Posts. 
 
We are having our annual informational meeting for students and their parents on Thursday, 
September 28th at 6:00 p.m.  This will be held at the Ramsey County Sheriff’s Office, Water 
Patrol Division in Little Canada at 5 South Owasso Boulevard. 
 
If you are interested in finding out more about Law Enforcement Exploring, please join us for 
the First Nighter.  If you have any questions, you may call (651) 266-7332.  You and your 
parents are invited to attend this informational First Nighter.  We hope to see you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Explorer Post #2 Advisors 
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5 South Owasso Boulevard 
Little Canada, Minnesota 


